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December 03, 1987

Mr. Charles Hillman ye
Director, Division of Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material [

Safety and Safeguards f
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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Re: Spent Fuel Route Approval
NRC Docket: 110-2593

Dear Mr. Hillman:

Transnuclear Inc. requests that you revalidate the following
approved spent reactor fuel route through December 31, 1988:

Norfolk, VA (via NIT) to Savannah River Plant

The requested route has no changes from that which was utilized in 1987.

Should you require any additional information, please contact our
office at (703) 820-2450.

Sincerely,
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ONE SKYLINE PLACE # 5205 LEESBURG PIKE ® FALLS CHURCH. VIRGINIA 22041-3876
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Docket No.

T0: William 0. Miller, License Fee Management Branch

MATERIALS LICENSE AMENDMENT CLASSIFICATION

APPL ICANT

Fee Category

Received

The above application for amendment has been reviewed by
MMSS/REGIONAL QOFFICE in accordance with §170.31 of Part 170,

and will require an amendment to the license.

fhe application is not subject to fees because it was filed

(a) pursuant to written NRC request

and the amendment 1s being issued for the convenience of the Commission,

or (b) Other (State reason)




